
Opportunity for Computer Scientists and  
Computer Engineers

Department of Health and Human Services
National Institutes of Health

Center for Information Technology

The High Performance Computing and Informatics Office (HPCIO) 
is located in the Division of Computational Bioscience (DCB) of 
the Center for Information Technology (CIT), a major component 
of the National Institutes of Health (NIH) and the Department of 
Health and Human Services (DHHS).  The DCB employs over 75 
professionals with an annual budget of more than 9 million dollars.  
The HPCIO is recruiting for the following position, which offers full 
civil service benefits.

Entry-level (GS-7/9) Computer Scientist/Computer Engineer:  
The successful candidate will support growing programs in high 
performance computing and biomedical informatics.  This posi-
tion requires a bachelor’s degree in computer science or computer 
engineering and U.S. citizenship.  The full announcement and ap-
plication instructions can be found at http://www.usajobs.gov under 
vacancy announcement CIT-06-142807-Computer Engineer/Com-
puter Scientist.  Please be sure to submit a complete application 
package.

The National Institutes of Health inspires public confidence in our 
science by maintaining high ethical principles.  NIH employees are 
subject to Federal government-wide regulations and statutes as well 
as agency-specific regulations described at http://ethics.od.nih.gov.  
We encourage you to review this information.

DHHS and NIH are Equal Opportunity Employers
	


